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Music Theory/Aural Skills
1) Music Theory will change from a set two-year sequence to a set one-year sequence and a second year constructed from a slate of electives.

2) Music Theory and Aural Skills will no longer be linked as co-requisites.

3) Aural Skills will move from a lab-numbered class to its own number sequence.

4) Aural Skills will change from a two-year sequence comprising nine credits (222/111) to a three-year sequence comprising 9 credits (111/111/111).

The current theory model pushes students into a full year of advanced theory in their sophomore year. Whereas some students are ready for this, many would benefit more by taking longer to assimilate the concepts. The current model is based on a one-size-fits-all approach to advanced theory, whereas our program is designed to allow students to explore and develop in ways that best suit their musical interests and needs.

Aural Skills has drifted over the years from its original function as a kind of "lab" for Theory, to a more rigorous piece of the curriculum with its own agenda, which is only loosely -- and not necessarily -- tied to topics covered in Theory. Students can succeed in one without succeeding (or even being enrolled) in the other.

The skills expected of students are best developed over the course of an extended period. Indeed, it's not uncommon for students to fail in the first year and retake it the second year, with much greater success. This 3-year model will afford students greater time to practice and assimilate, resulting (we predict) in a greater rate of success in the first year, and a higher level of accomplishment for the same number of credit hours.

Students will have more flexibility in their schedules, freeing up three credits in the first year for music majors, and allowing them to take Theory and AS separately or together, to accommodate their schedules and, more importantly, their abilities.

MUS 314-315

Renumbering to accommodate the new Aural Skills numbers

Conducting
Change titles and course descriptions: What was Beginning Conducting will now be Instrumental Conducting. Choral Conducting will change numbers, and the third course of the sequence will be American Vernacular Conducting.

MUS 471/571 & 472/572
These are advanced theory courses that have been offered in the past as Special Topics classes. They are now in regular rotation and so should have their own numbers. These are among the electives that may now be taken to satisfy the second-year theory requirement. They may also be used to satisfy general upper-division music electives.

MUS 460/560 & 465/565
Change from 3 credits to 2-3 credits. This will allow for greater flexibility in scope of subject matter and balancing faculty load.

